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TO : Schools Division Superintendents of
Caloocan City and Manila

FROM : WILFR . CABRAL, CESO III
Regional Director

SUBJECT : CHANGE OF VENUE OF THE UPCOMING
PROPORTIONAL VACATION PAY (PVP) AND
SERVICE CREDITS WRITESHOP

DATE : June 16, 2023

1. Enclosed is a copy of the Advisory on the above captioned activity, for
information and guidance.

2. In this connection, the venue of the said activity has been change to Redd
Manor, San Fernando, Pampanga.

2. For immediate dissemination.

_ Address: Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
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Tepublic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Ehucation

BUREAU OF HUMAN RESCURCE AND ORGANIZATIONAL DEVELOPMENT

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

14 June 2023

ADVISORY

This is in reference to the upcoming Proportional Vacation Pay and Service Credits
Writeshop on June 19-22, 2023 in Otel Pampanga, San Fernando, Pampanga. Due to
unforeseeable circumstances and conflict in schedule, please be informed that the venue
of the Proportional Vacation Pay and Service Credits Writeshop has been changed to
Redd Manor, San Fernando, Pampanga.

Should you have immediate clarifications or concerns, please contact Ms. Reina Joy S.
Comabras or Ms. Mitzi P. Bituin at (02) 8633-9345 or email us at
reina.comabras@deped.gov.ph or mitzi.bituin@deped.gov.ph.
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Rm. 409, Mabini Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City
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